
NOAC 2002 Promo Flyer:  http://www.snakepower.org/resources/flyers/2002noacpromo.pdf 

You are invited to 
NOAC 2002! 
 

The National Order of the Arrow Conference 
(NOAC) is a national gathering of arrowpersons 

throughout the country.  The NOAC is held every two (2) years.  
We want YOU to represent the contingent from Cahuilla Lodge # 
127.   
 
Seven thousand (7,000) arrowpersons like you are expected to 
take over Indiana University.  We will be united in brotherhood, 
cheerfulness, and service. 
 

Do You Know What You Are 
Doing Next Summer? 
 
You should if you want to attend NOAC 2002! 
 
Don’t be left out of this great event!  Ask your friends or people 
who have been to one.  If you think the W4B Section Conclave is 
great, you haven’t seen anything yet!!!!!  
 
Planning for this starts NOW!!! 
 
Your $100 deposit will be due in December.  The Cahuilla Lodge 
Key-3 will review those who have secured deposits in order to best 
fill our quota.  More information, including fees, transportation, and 
planning for this event will be available soon!   
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For More Information, visit the Official Cahuilla Lodge website at 
http://www.snakepower.org 
 
To be added to the Internet information list for NOAC 2002, 
please send the contingent adviser an email with your name and 
email address.  The information list will be used to keep those 
interested in attending informed about our Lodge’s planning for the 
event. 
 
Contact:   
Alan Kay, Contingent Adviser 
(909)864-8230 
alankay127@yahoo.com C
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